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June 30, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
RE: 2021 Cost of Service Application – EB 2020-0048  
 

Dear Ms. Long 
 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc (“OPUCN”) was scheduled to file a rebasing application for rates effective January 
1, 2021, and had a filing date of April 30, 2020.  
 
On April 30, 2020, the OEB granted OPUCN’s request for an extension of the filing date to June 30, 2020.   
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, OPUCN is unable to submit the application by the revised filing date of June 
30, 2020 and respectfully requests an extension until July 17, 2020 to file the 2021 application. OPUCN requests 
that rates may still be effective January 1, 2021. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
David Savage 
Corporate Controller 
Oshawa Power  
100 Simcoe Street South 
Oshawa, Ontario  L1H 7M7 
  
Direct Line: (905) 743 5219 
email: dsavage@opuc.on.ca 
 


